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New National Director Appointed

September 2, 2014

Karl Fleig, District Men's Ministries and Christian Education Director for the Indiana
district of the Assemblies of God, has been appointed as the new National Director
of Royal Rangers. Karl replaces Doug Marsh who announced in April that he would
be transitioning into full-time leadership of Royal Rangers International, the AGWM
ministry Doug began in 2002 to expand the ministry of Royal Rangers around the
world.

Karl comes into his new role with over 13 years of leadership expereince in the Indiana district office which
included oversight of the Royal Rangers program there. His district responsibilites included men’s ministry,
discipleship, kids’ camps, and more. He has been very active in Royal Rangers for many years, attending
numerous national LEAD conferences and other national events.

This transition promises to continue the strong relatiionship between Royal Rangers USA and Royal Rangers
International. Both Karl and Doug have a passion for mentoring the next generation and will work well
together to strengthen this ministry globally.

Royal Rangers continues it ongoing purpose to mentor boys and young men, providing Christlike character
formation and servant leadership development in a highly relational and fun environment. Our mission is to
evangelize, equip, and empower the next generation of Christlike men and lifelong servant leaders.
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